
 
November, 2024 

 
 

 
Happy Holidays - An Important Update for All Children on Santa Claus 

 
 
Dear Children and Parents of the Village of Forest View:  
 
 
As President of the Village of Forest View, I am proud to announce that after 
years of negotiations with the North Pole, our Village has created a direct line of 
communication between the Village of Forest View and Santa Claus himself!  

 
For many years, my office has been working on building a connection with the 
North Pole, and I am happy to report that the magic and the believers in this 
village have made it possible! Thank you for your help in making it happen! 
 
Because of this connection, I invite all of you to write your letters to Santa Claus. Then, 
stop by Village Hall, 7000 W. 46th Street by Wednesday, December 11th.  
 
We will get your letters up to Santa himself, and he will even provide you with a 
response! 
 
Please see the sample letter that Santa sent to us to get to you to fill out. Don’t 
forget to put your address on your letter so that Santa can respond to you! 
 
Thank you all for believing - I offer you and your family my warmest thoughts and 
best wishes during this holiday season. All the best to you in 2025! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nancy L. Miller 
President, Village of Forest View 

                                                                                                                                                                               
 


